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The Honorable Beverly Gossage, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 142-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Gossage: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 172 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 172 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 172 would amend KSA 65-122, related to infectious or contagious diseases, to add 

provisions to prohibit exclusion from schools or licensed child care facilities for those that had 

been exposed or potentially exposed to an infectious or contagious disease unless there was an 

order requiring isolation or quarantine. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Health and Environment and the Kansas State Department of 

Education report that enactment of SB 172 would not result in a fiscal effect for either agency.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Amy Penrod, Department of Health & Environment 

 Gabrielle Hull, Department of Education  


